
 
May 30, 2018 

Via Email 

To All Municipalities within Huron County 

 

Dear Sirs/Madames: 

 

Re:  Huron County Letter of Support for the Municipalities for Climate Innovation Program 
(MCIP): Climate Change Staff Grant. 

 
The County of Huron is preparing a grant application to the Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities for the MCIP Climate Change staff grant. This grant will provide up to 
$125,000 to supplement the salary of a new or existing municipal employee who will 
work on initiatives to improve adaptation to local climate change impacts.  
 
If this grant is received, a climate change advisory committee will be created or an 
existing committee will be used, a climate change adaptation plan will be designed and 
some of the plan will be implemented. Municipalities will benefit from this opportunity 
through a variety of initiatives including community consultation and a best practices 
guide. 
 
The County of Huron requests that each municipality in Huron County submit a letter 
supporting the application to the MCIP Climate Change Staff Grant. It is requested that 
all letters be received back by June 15, 2018.  A template of the letter of support is 
attached for you convenience. 
 
Please send letters of support to: 
Jayme Koskamp 
Housing Programs Coordinator 
jkoskamp@huroncounty.ca 
77722D London Rd 
R.R. #5 Clinton 
N0M 1L0 
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